 	         Notice for special class, Dept. Of Philosophy, A.C. College, Jalpaiguri
				              01.04.2025

It is hereby notified that some special classes will be held on 22.11.22024 for the slow learners of 1st Sem Major Students of the Dept. of Philosophy in Room no. G-13 at 3.30 p.m. If anyone who needs special guidance are asked to assemble the same. 
 
								Smt. Shyamashree Adhikary
       Head of the Department 

It is hereby notified that some special classes will be held on 23.11.22024 for the slow learners of 3rd Sem Major Students of the Dept. of Philosophy in Room no. G-13 at 3.30 p.m. If anyone who needs special guidance are asked to assemble the same. 
 
								Smt. Shyamashree Adhikary
        Head of the Department 


It is hereby notified that some special classes will be held on 24.11.22024 for the slow learners of 5th Sem Major Students of the Dept. of Philosophy in Room no. G-13 at 2.30 p.m. If anyone who needs special guidance are asked to assemble the same. 
 
								Smt. Shyamashree Adhikary
       Head of the Department 

